Our Case Number: ABP-313509-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

Upper Baggot Street Traders Association
34 Upper Baggot Street

Dublin

DO4Y9CO

Date: 10 July 2023

Re: BusConnects Belfield/Blackrock to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme
Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanéla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved it
with or without modifications.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

§wL Cadlfeld
Sarah Caulfiéld
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737287
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Reference number ABP-313509-22 \

Upper Baggot Street Traders Association

c/o 34 Upper Baggot St

Dublin 4

D04 Y9CO

Mark Dinneen acting on behalf of Upper Baggot Street Traders Association.
Dear Ms Caulfield,

We refer to your letter dated 02/06/23 re BusConnects Belfield/blackrock to City Centre Core Bus
Corridor Scheme Co.Dublin.

We question strongly your decisionnot to allow an oral hearing and your conclusion that the matter
can be adequately dealt with by further written submissions.

We request that you revisit this decision.If not please inform us what form of appeal process is
available.Furthermore not enough time has been allowed on this matter.The short time scale from
the date of your letter does not allow a proper debate and does not adhere to principles articulated
in the Aarhus Convention.

We request that this proposal be refused.
Yours sincerely

o RSN

Mark Dinneen(John Taylor Menswear)
AL T .

Eamonn Hoey(Craft Cleaners)



